
From: Vincent Tavendale
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Plan change 7&2
Date: Saturday, 10 August 2019 5:02:02 PM

You are lying to the public. This is not moving forward with sustainability for an
environment that will allow the best outcome for all citizens of Canterbury/ New Zealand.
An increase in nitrogen levels (again) and higher water catchment takes? Greed. I’m
appalled this elected body can continue to behave like commissioners ( because half are
and then some with personal interests ). I oppose 

Vincent 
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